
 

  

 

This is a Public Notice in respect of an application for:  

 REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE 

Notice is hereby given that an application to review a premises licence 
has been made to the City of Stoke-on-Trent Council in respect of: 
Blue Tiffin Restaurant, 1003 Uttoxeter Road, Stoke-on-Trent, , ST3 
6HE 

The grounds on which the application for review has been made: 
 
Failure to meet the Licensing Objectives of:- 
 

 The prevention of crime and disorder 
 
If you are interested in this application, you can view it by appointment 
(tel.01782 232774) during normal working hours at our offices at the 
address below. 

If you wish to make a representation to the City Council about this 
application you should do so in writing on or before 14 April 2020 to:  
 
Place, Growth & Prosperity Directorate, Regulatory Services | Licensing, 
Hanley Town Hall, Albion Street, Hanley, Stoke-On-Trent, ST1 1QL. 
email:   hcp.licensing@stoke.gov.uk. 

Any representation received will be available for public inspection under 
the Local Government (Access to Information) Act, 1985. 

Please note it is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false 
statement in connection with an application and could incur a maximum 
fine of £5000. 
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